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Two person crews ( humans not AI / nor cameras with a live feed ) are the safest way 

to ensure RAIL ROAD EMPLOYEES and PUBLIC SAFETY. In the event of an 

emergency employees will do better as a team ( instead of one person who might be/ 

become incapacitated or worse ) coordinating for help. 

As State Legislatives you are in a position to ensure the safety of countless lives, the 

environment, and Oregons' sensability. 

Please support 2 FRA Qualified HUMAN employees in train cabs !!!!!  


